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	POA Attends New Jersey Show
Bill Bradshaw, President of Prop-Liners of America and his lovely wife Cathy recently attended the Newark Airliner Collectables Show on September 6, 2003.  Bill and Cathy spent their time offering for sale prop-liner classic photographs and information about the organization.  Events such as this are an excellent way to meet important people interested in aviation who may well wish to support us as we continue to restore the Convair.
A Recent Trip to Daytona
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In May we visited Daytona to look in on the wonderful work that TransFlorida Airlines is doing on our CV-240, N1022C.  While there, we spoke to Bob Willman, President of TransFlorida who has done so much to make the dream of returning our aircraft to the sky a reality.  You’ve seen TransFlorida’s banner advertisement here in previous editions of the newsletter.  They have been a long-time supporter and friend to this organization.  What you may not know is TransFlorida operates as a charter and cargo company from Daytona serving all of the southeast region.
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Bob Willman and Bill Bradshaw are long-time acquaintances and have worked hand-in-hand on returning the CV-240 to airworthy status since the inception of the organization.  But all of this takes money, so though progress is being made the aircraft is not yet ready to venture into the skies again.  Member trips to air shows, airline collectibles shows, and donations from you and the general public, as well as developing strong ties to sister organizations similar to ours will allow us to realize this goal.


Photos of TFA CV-240, N1022C at left (our aircraft) and TFA CV-240, N295M above in cargo configuration, by Del Laughery.
	Image Corner
[image: image21.png]<_Q‘\".uuu,,o>
861L0-94090 1D ‘sbulids p.iojjels

861 xog Od
DN ‘eolidwyy Jo sdaur-doug



[image: image1.jpg]



[image: image22.jpg]Aviation Hall of Fame & Museum
of New Jersey

<




This quarter’s Image comes from a postcard of the Polish airline LOT depicting one of three CV-240’s they acquired and operated starting in 1957.  These aircraft served until 1965 when LOT began to look at jet aircraft alternatives.  They received their first jet aircraft in 1968. 
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Donations
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Prop-Liners of America is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization and receives no monetary support from local, state, or federal agencies.  Our only means of support is from our members and the public who realize the value of maintaining our historic aircraft in flying condition and ultimately preventing their complete disappearance.  We encourage you to look at Prop-Liners as you consider how to allocate your charitable funds.
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It’s our sad duty to report the passing of a stalwart and beloved member of Prop-Liners, John “Jack” Cratty.  Our thoughts and prayers go out to John’s family and long-time life partner Jean Carpenter.  Jack was a correctional officer for the State of Connecticut at the Bergin Correctional institution in Mansfield, CT as well as a USAF veteran serving in law enforcement as a military working dog handler.  Jack has been a member of POA from the very beginning contributing much in the way of photographs, research, and artifacts.
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	Museum & Gift Shop News     

The POA museum and gift shop has come a long distance in the last six months due largely to contributions from many members of vintage prop-liner memorabilia.  An entirely new room is devoted to our museum.  So come on by Brainard Airport in Hartford for a visit!

About This Issue
     Prop-Liners of America Newsletter is the official news source for our non-profit organization complementing the website at www.prop-liners.com.  All content is the property of Prop-Liners of America, INC and may be reproduced without permission.

     If you have a Prop-Liner story or picture and would like to submit it for publication, please send it to the editor.

Editor:  Del Laughery     cavu@myeastern.com
Contributing Writers:  Bill Bradshaw & Del Laughery
New & Renewed Members
Jennifer Kirschner
Windsor, CT
Charles Cary
Agawam, MA
Paul & Debra Jameson
Middlefield, CT
H. S. “Buddy” Johnston
Cordava, TN
David Sipe
Indianapolis, IN

The Flight Deck – Come Fly With Us!
Members with the proper FAA credentials may fly our aircraft.  Join us today!

Next Issue
A look at TransAustralia Airlines CV-240, VH-TAR.
	Sponsors

     Please support our very important sponsors!
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Please visit our friends at these fine museums
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Contact Information
Mailing Address:

Prop-Liners of America, INC

P.O. Box 198

Stafford Springs, CT  06076-0198
Museum Address:

Prop-Liners of America, INC

58 Lindbergh Drive

Brainard Airport

Hartford, CT  06114-2123

Web Site:  www.prop-liners.com  Phone:  860 684-4988
email:  
Bill Bradshaw - wbradshaw@prop-liners.com
Del Laughery – cavu@myeastern.com
Next Meeting

The next POA meeting will occur Saturday, 10/25/03 at 11:00 AM.
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Promotional Items Order Form

Item







Color

Price
Size
Quantity
Total
    
Adjustable Baseball Hat with Prop-Liners logo *


______*
$8.00

           


                       
Gray T-shirt w/ Prop-Liner logo over left breast




$8.00
L   XL
           




T-shirt w/Prop-Liners logo on back **



______**
$8.00
L   XL
           



License Plate w/Prop-Liners logo





$4.00

           



License Plate Frame w/Prop-Liners logo





$3.00

           



Convair 240 Vinyl Decal







$2.00

           



Convair 240 8X10 Color Photo






$2.00

           














Shipping***

$5.95 or $1.95
* Available in Navy, Royal, Black, Lt. Green, Dark Green, & Burgundy
** Available in Navy, Royal, Black, Green, & Purple




Total





***All items are shipped Priority Mail within the U.S.  Please add $5.95 for
shipping and handling.  Pictures & decals, if ordered separately, will be shipped

parcel post.  Please add only $1.95 for shipping and handling.

Membership Information and Application
See our website at www.prop-liners.com to view details of each membership type.

Membership Types (circle your choice of membership):

 Presidents Club:  $1000 for lifetime membership

Captains Club:  $500 for the first year, $400 for the second year, which elevates you to a lifetime membership.
Skyrider:  $250/year

Ground Crew:  $100/year

Observer:  $40/year
Family $75/year
Name:















Street:















City:




State:

  Zip Code:



Phone (including area code): (        )


  email Address:






If your membership level entitles you to a T-Shirt, please circle the size desired:  L  XL

Make all promotional material and membership checks payable to Prop-Liners of America, INC.

and send it along with this form to:  
Prop-Liners of America, INC.  
PO Box 198  
Stafford Springs, CT  06076-0198
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"The World's Premier Airline Collectible Event!"

Airliners International is the annual convention of the World Airline Historical Society where enthusiasts from around the world gather to buy, sell and trade their airline memorabilia. We also feature side trips to local aviation sites of interest. 

This is the world's largest gathering of people interested in airline collectibles. Over 1,000 people attended the 2001 show in Miami, Florida. If you're interested in photos, postcards, slides, timetables, models, playing cards, stickers, and more, this event is for you!

WORLD AIRLINE HISTORICAL SOCIETY, INC.
P.O. Box 660583

Miami Springs, FL  33266 USA
 

http://www.WAHOSOnline.com
Information@WAHSOnline.com
 

EDITORS: William M. Demarest & Philip Glatt
Fax: 1-786-331-7024
	“Preserving 210 years of New Jersey Aviation Heritage.”
The museum is open to the public Tuesday through Sunday.  Admission and observed holiday information is available on our web site.

Groups of 10 or more are encouraged to call ahead to ensure the availability of a tour guide.

Aviation Hall of Fame & Museum of New Jersey

400 Fred Wehran Drive
Teterboro Airport

Teterboro, NJ 07608 USA

http://www.njahof.org
info@njahof.org









